
 

 

 

Principal Message for November 3, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Tuesday, November 7th is a Teacher Workday. School will be closed to students.  
 
Friday, November 10th is a holiday. School will be closed. 
 
Friday, November 17th is a Make-Up Picture Day. 
 
Report Cards will come home with students on November 9th. 
 
Yearbook sales are open now. From now until January 23rd, get a discounted rate of 
$25. Please go to https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/ School code: 1514 
 
*********************************************************************** 

 

No Fuss Fundraiser News! 
The PTA's No Fuss Fundraiser ended last Thursday and we raised a total of $18,019.46. Thank 

you again to all families for giving to make our fundraiser a huge success!!! 

We are supporting a new Battle of the Books club, purchasing books for classrooms, sponsoring a 

school-wide winter dance, and more!!  

********************************************************************************* 

 

Thanksgiving Pies for CMMS Staff 

Help us support the Sanderson HS Academy of Finance AND give "thanks" to the 
CMMS staff by purchasing a Thanksgiving pie! The PTA works with the staff at Carroll 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/


 

 

to select their specific flavor of pie and then delivers them directly to the school on 
November 20th. 
 
All you need to do is click HERE before November 10th to purchase a pie. Pies are $12 
each.  
If you want to credit a specific Sanderson AOF student for your order, please type 
his/her name in the notes. 
 
We appreciate your purchase and for honoring the great staff at Carroll Magnet 
Middle School!  
********************************************************************************* 

Leftover Halloween Candy? 

If you have extra Halloween candy you want to get rid of, please send it with your child to give to 
Ms. Stanley in the front office. The PTA will use the candy for staff hospitality and concessions. 

********************************************************************************* 

Calling All Landscape Designers 

The Lighthouse Club is working to redesign the courtyard space with funds from the PTA. They 

have been tasked to think about ways students currently use that outdoor space and how they 

can increase its functionality and aesthetics. 

 

If you have any experience with outdoor designing, the students would love to hear from you! 

Email carrollcougarspta@gmail.com if you would like to volunteer to speak with these students. 

********************************************************************************* 

Cougar News 

Check out October's Cougar News (the PTA monthly newsletter) by clicking HERE. 

 
*********************************************************************** 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. For questions regarding athletics, 
please reach out to our Athletic Director, Melvin Chambers at mchambers@wcpss.net. 

Monday, November 6--Girls’ Volleyball vs. W. Millbrook at Carroll MS 
Monday, November 6--Girls’ Soccer vs. W. Millbrook at Carroll MS 
Thursday, November 9--Football vs. W. Millbrook at Sanderson HS 
 

 

If you want to know what your child is working on in their classes, please visit our 

Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG). If you have an immediate need please contact me directly 

at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   
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Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 


